GREATER**LONDON**AUTHORITY



Corporate Management Our ref: MGLA181115-9542

Date: 11 December 2015

Dear

Freedom of Information request

Thank you for your email of 17 November 2015 in which you requested the release of the following information under the Freedom of Information Act.

Our response to your request is as follows:

"This is a request filed under the Freedom of Information Act seeking copies of records, transcripts and/or minutes of our meeting held on the 7th of September 2011 where I introduced my team to you and the london 'ghost' station project.

In attendance were, Richard Parry and Isabel Dedring"

We have conducted searches with the Mayor's office and the Transport team and have obtained the attached information which is in scope of your FOI request.

We have made some minor redactions to remove names and surnames of junior staff and contact details including email addresses.

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that you quote the reference at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely

Meena Shah

Information Governance Officer

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/gla/governing-organisation/freedom-information.